
Inter Faith Week 2023  
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
During the week of the 20th November we will be celebrating National ‘Inter Faith 
Week’.   
 
www.interfaithweek.org 
 
This has always been a popular event and enabled children and adults to find out 
more about different faiths and beliefs, thereby developing a culture of knowledge, 
understanding and respect. East Brent and Mark schools will also join in with the 
week this year. 
 

This year our focus for the week will be: 

‘Being Welcomed into Faith’ 
 
 
 
 
Each class will have some interesting activities planned linked to the significance of 
how different religions welcome babies, children and adults into their faith and will 
share what they have found out with the rest of the school.  Each class will be 
focusing on a religion and enjoying some fun activities. The children will also have 
the opportunity to visit the church during the week to look for features that are used 
during the welcoming of people into Christianity and also to do a church trail. 
 
As a homework task we are asking that you might be able to send any items in which 
are linked to how your child has been welcomed into faith – this could be items of 
clothing they wore, special objects like candles and books, a photo etc. We would 
also love to hear from any children who have had a special ceremony which has 
welcomed them into the world but is not linked to any faith. 
 
The classes are thinking of having a mini Christening Cake Bake Off too, so if you 
have any baking skills which might help, have some spare time that week and would 
like to help then please get in touch with your child’s class teacher. 
 
We are all really looking forward to a fun week finding out about ‘Being Welcomed 
into Faith’.  

 
Mrs D’Ovidio 
 
RE Co-ordinator 

http://www.interfaithweek.org/

